
To all our Patrons, 

We want you to know that the safety of our Customers and our Employees is the top priority. 

As of now our Tasting Room will continue to operate normally during this time. We are closely 
monitoring any and all updates from both local and federal agencies about the COVID-19. Rest 
assured we are taking extra precautions to keep everyone safe. 

What we are doing: 

Use of commercial grade cleaning solutions and sanitizers throughout the Tasting Room, 
Restrooms, and the entire facility. 

Increasing the number of cleanings, especially in high traffic areas. 

Taking preventive measures and precautions for our staff and the general public. 

If you have any questions please call us at (406) 837-2660 

We’re committed to ensuring the health and safety of everyone in our community, and will 
keep you informed of any updates as necessary. Please continue to support local businesses 
throughout this time. 

Thank You, 

Whistling Andy Team 😊 
 
 
 
 


